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To the Owner of ____________: 

Please allow me to introduce myself. My name is Phil Guarno, owner of Fenicci’s of 
Hershey, Hershey’s Oldest Freestanding restaurant since 1935. The reason that I am 
reaching out to you is that I have noticed your Tour Busses in the Hershey Pa area on 
several occasions.  

I wanted to let you know that we are Tour Bus friendly and that I am a member of 
ABA. I can accommodate tour busses of 20-150 people and can tailor a menu to any 
budget that you may have. Some of my unique offerings, because of my familiarity 
with the market after 20 years of working for Marriott Hotels, are the following 

➢ We never ask for a deposit 
➢ You can cancel at anytime up to 7 days out with no penalty 
➢ We never hold you to a minimum guarantee 
➢ We have Bus parking within one block of the restaurant 
➢ I can design a menu to any budget that you have 

But most importantly, when you dine with us we become part of the experience 
for your tour. I love telling the story of the restaurant, how it has been around for 76 
years, how Mr. Reese used to have an office here, that we do all the cast parties for 
the stars from the Hershey Theatre (as evidenced by our autographed playbills 
throughout the restaurant. I also like to tell people about my Guinness World Records 
like having to one for the Most Roller Coasters ever traveled in 24 Hours. Check us 
out at Feniccis.com.  

I can promise you that dining with us will be one of the highlights of your guests 
experience and that we will build a great relationship. Please feel free to give me a 
call on my cell at 717 329 4016 if I can help you in anyway.  

Have a great summer season 

Sincerely 

Phil Guarno 
Owner 



Fenicci’s of Hershey


